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The Streets, Sidewalks, Sewer, Utilities & Recycling Committee was called to order 
by Clerk Rupnow at 6:00pm on Thursday, February 27, 2019 at the Village Hall, 
500 Madison Avenue. The meeting is being held in compliance with Wisconsin 
Open Meetings Law. Board members present:  Gary Kernodle, Randy McHugh and 
Roberta Montague. 
  
Discussion with the Town of Sullivan Sewer District 
Commission vs Customer with the Town of Sullivan Sewer District 
The Village of Sullivan met with the Town of Sullivan Sewer District and the 
Engineer to talk about connecting with the Town and gathering information on 
the pros and cons of the village deciding to become a commission with the Town 
or being a customer to the town with this project.  No action was taken and more 
discussion will be taking place at a future meeting with an attorney present.   
 
Adjourn 
A McHugh/Kernodle motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Streets, 
Sidewalks, Sewer, Utilities & Recycling Committee meeting at 7:21pm. 
 
 

Heather Rupnow 
Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted:  03/05/2019 


